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Behaviour at King Charles | School

Dear Parents/Carers,

Our aim is to establish the highest possible standards of behaviour at King Charles | School. This is
important so that the school is always a warm, caring, friendly and happy place where learning can flourish.
Students’ behaviour around the school should be impeccable; every lesson should be characterised by a
relentless focus on learning, free from distractions. Every student and every member of staff should be able
to feel relaxed and happy, confident that their working environment is one where people are kind, courteous
and respectful at all times.

We have very high expectations of our students and a belief that every student is capable of meeting them.
The rules are only there because we need them to help us make sure learning can happen in the best
possible conditions. Everyone has to follow the rules so that the systems work and everyone benefits.

Our Behaviour for Learning system has been developed by learning from the best practice in different
schools across the country. Students are potentially losing up to an hour of learning each day in English
schools due to low level disruption in classrooms. This is equivalent to 38 days of teaching lost per year.
Our system is based on the principle that, once students know the rules and the consequences, they can
make the right choices for themselves and for others. When children thrive at school and at home, it is
usually because the boundaries are very clear and there are clear consequences if they stray beyond them.
Clear boundaries and discipline are completely compatible with a caring and happy atmosphere full of
humour and love.

At school, in every situation where there are rules, students either choose to follow them or they make a
choice to break them and face the consequences, with no excuses. The rules have to be clear and the
consequences need to be consistent.

Full details of the behaviour policy and protocols can found on our website and is included in the
parent/carer information pack and | would encourage all parents/carers to familiarise themselves with it.

If you have any further questions please contact me via e-mail jwilkinson@kingcharlesl.worcs.sch.uk

Yours sincerely,

James Wilkinson
Assistant headteacher
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